
 

 

 

Poste Italiane: the Interim financial report at 30 september 2018 
has been published 

Rome, 13 November 2018 -  Poste Italiane S.p.A. informs that Interim financial report at 30 
Setpember 2018 is available to the public at the Company’s registered office and on the 
Company’s internet website (www.posteitaliane.it), as well as on the mechanism for the 
central storage “eMarket Storage” (www.emarketstorage.com).  

 

For more information: 
 

Poste Italiane S.p.A. Investor Relations  
Tel. +39 0659584716 
Mail:  investor.relations@posteitaliane.it 
 

Poste Italiane S.p.A. Media Relations 
Tel. +39 0659582097 
Mail:  ufficiostampa@posteitaliane.it 
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